
 

 

August 28, 2014 

 

 

Dear Angelina and Brad, 

 

Our very best wishes for your marriage from all of us here at PETA!  

 

We've long admired the far-reaching impact of your many and diverse charitable 

acts as well as your deep commitment to preserving the environment. As the 

world's largest animal rights organization, we're especially moved by your 

compassion for animals: the dogs you've rescued, your decisions never to wear 

fur, and your generous donation to a Namibian wildlife sanctuary, to name just a 

few of the ways that you've helped animals. 

 

Last week, PETA, along with The Simpsons co-creator, Sam Simon, closed down 

one of the largest chinchilla farms in California, taking more than 400 chinchillas 

out of a life of intense confinement and sparing them electrocution. In honor of 

your wedding, we've named two of the chinchillas after you. Here are two photos 

of Brad and Angie, who are now safe and comfortable. (We hope it pleases you 

to know that many of our staff members consider Brad and Angie to be almost as 

impossibly good-looking as their namesakes—almost.) 

 

You can read more about this historic animal rescue and see "before" and "after" 

photos of the lucky chinchillas here.  

 

We wish you both a long and happy life together.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Ingrid Newkirk 

PETA 

 

 

 

http://www.peta.org/media/resources/rescued-chinchillas/
http://investigations.peta.org/chinchilla-farm-rescue/

